
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Via ETFS 
 
February 4, 2014 
 
The Honorable Jeffrey Cohen 
Acting Secretary  
New York Public Service Commission 
Empire State Plaza, 14th Floor 
Albany, NY 12223-1350 
 
 Re: Business Discount Plan, LLC - Tariff Advice Letter No. 2 
 
Dear Acting Secretary Cohen: 
 
Attached for filing with the New York Public Service Commission (“Commission”) is Business Discount 
Plan, Inc.’s New York P.S.C. Tariff No. 2 governing the Company’s new interexchange services.  This 
tariff replaces the Company’s New York DPS Tariff No. 1, currently on file with the Commission, in 
anticipation of an upcoming asset transfer for which the Company is separately seeking Commission 
authority.  A March 5, 2014 effective date is requested. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter.  Questions may be directed to me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
MILLER ISAR, INC. 

 
Andrew O. Isar 
 
Regulatory Consultants to 
Business Discount Plan, Inc. 
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